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 On June 5, 2020, Agera Energy, LLC (Agera) filed a letter seeking to withdraw 
its registration as a competitive electric power supplier (CEPS). 
 
 In that letter, Agera noted that, pursuant to an order issued by the U.S. Bankruptcy 
Court in the Southern District of New York, Agera had either transferred all of its New 
Hampshire electric supply customers to Constellation New Energy, Inc. or returned them 
to utility default service.  As of February 27, 2020, Agera ceased to serve customers in 
New Hampshire, according to the letter. 
 
 Staff in the Consumer Services Division has confirmed that there are no pending 
customer complaints against Agera.  Agera has therefore met all of the conditions for 
voluntary withdrawal of its CEPS registration under N.H. Admin. R., Puc 2003.08.  
Accordingly, Staff recommends that the Commission approve Agera’s request to 
voluntarily withdraw its registration as a CEPS, and that Agera be released from its 
related financial security obligations. 
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